
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
DATE: June 13, 2023 
 
TO: Prospective Respondents  
 
FROM: Christina Holloway-Williams, Associate Procurement Specialist 
 

SUBJECT: Addendum #1 to Quote Request #38901, Mowing / Mulching 190 Acres at Longleaf 
Pine Preserve SJ52 

 
As a result of inquiries, the following clarifications/changes are provided for your information.  
Please make all appropriate changes to your quote documents.   
 
 
Q1.   Would brush cutting heads be acceptable? 
A1: The listed heads on the Statement of Work are just examples.  We are looking for 
 something that will mow/mulch vegetation that is 4-inch DBH and less. 
 
Q2:  Would it be possible to inspect the property location? 
A2: Yes, if there is a need for a site visit, we can schedule a non-mandatory site meeting. 
 
Q3: Do you have an expected start date after the project is awarded, as the deadline for 
 completion is September 30th? 
A3: Start date will be as soon as possible while conditions allow.  The deadline for 
 completion will remain September 30, 2023. 
 
 
NOTE:  The Quote Request Due Date remains 3:00 p.m., Thursday, June 22, 2023. 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum on the Quote Cost Schedule Form provided in the quote 
package.   
 
If you have any questions, please e-mail me at chollowa@sjrwmd.com. 
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